About the Park

The 2.5-acre park site would be located along Seely Avenue, just north of Montague
Expressway. This is currently referred to as the "Montague and Seely" park site.
However, this is a working title until a permanent name is selected. This future park
site would result from the approval of a 22-acre mixed-use development project that
is currently under review with the Planning Department. The proposed development
project includes development of 1,470 residential units, approximately 52,000
square-feet of retail space, and a new public park. However, this meeting will focus
on the park design and naming.
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Background

This will be the first of two community meetings regarding the potential future park
site. During this first community meeting, the community will hear a presentation
about the park site and have an opportunity for feedback and comment. After the
meeting concludes, community members will have an opportunity to participate in an
online survey to provide input on potential name suggestions and offer feedback on
conceptual designs. The purpose of the community meeting is to focus on the new

park site. Planning Department staff will provide a very brief overview of the mixed-
use development project.

For questions about the park site & park naming, contact Rebekah Ross,
Rebekah.ross@sanjoseca.gov For questions about the mixed-use residential
development project, contact Alec Atienza, PBCE at alec.atienza@sanjoseca.gov
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